
 
 

 

 

March 1, 2021 

 
After having to take a pause in 2020, the Arlington Heights Garden Club (AHGC) is preparing for our 2021 

Garden Walk and Unique Boutique, scheduled for Sunday, June 27, 2021.  This annual event is the primary 

fundraiser for the AHGC with proceeds supporting our many community, educational and environmental 

programs.  Hundreds of guests have attended this annual event which we plan to modify to ensure social 

distancing and applicable protocols for COVID -19.  The Garden Walk features residential gardens located in 

all parts of town, with the Unique Boutique and Raffle held on the grounds of the Arlington Heights Historical 

Society.  

For over 65 years, the Arlington Heights Garden Club has been dedicated to sharing the love of gardening, 

promoting civic beautification, and expanding conservation and environmental awareness throughout the 

community.  Some of our projects have included renovating and maintaining the gardens at the Arlington 

Heights Historical Museum and Arlington Heights Senior Center.  We participate in Arbor Day events and 

support Earth Day programs at several local schools. Our past efforts have yielded over 35 scholarships to 

outstanding students pursuing academic advancement in horticulture, conservation, or other related fields. 

We understand the pandemic has had an effect on businesses.  As a valued leader in our community we 

would appreciate your support if possible.  Please review the attached sponsorship form.  We would 

appreciate your assistance, in whatever form you choose. If you would be willing to help promote the Walk 

by posting a flyer, or listing it as an event on your website, calendar or in a newsletter, we’d be grateful! Of 

course, we’d be most honored to have you join in the fun on June 27!  

Additional information is available on our website at ahgardenclub.com.  If you have any questions or would 

like to arrange alternative delivery arrangements, please feel free to contact me at any time.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration.  We’re proud to be growing in our community, together! 

Sincerely, 

Pat 

Pat Dennehey, Solicitation Co-Chair 
Arlington Heights Garden Club 
1411 N. Hickory Ave. 
Arlington Hts., IL  60004 
 
(847) 255-0133 
patdennehey@wowway.com 


